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KASEP:   
Spring KASEP registration is set for Tuesday March 8th at 7pm.  Information is up on our 
website and has been sent home in the Hilltop Thursday packet.  We have added a few new 
classes. Yoga for kindergarten and grades 1-3 with Lori Heiss from Way to Glow Yoga and  
KASEP teacher April Schlanger has also added a Paper Creations class on Wednesdays. Kim 
Roots will be teaching a Chess class on Tuesdays. 
Storytelling and Pickle ball will not continue in spring session but will be back for Summer 
Camp. Skyhawk Sports is scheduled to return in the Fall 2022. 
The KASEP Advisory Board is set to help walk kids down the first two week of the new KASEP 
session. 
Beginning Monday, March 7th KASEP will follow with Hilltop School mask protocol and not 
require masks for outdoor activities.  Masks will still be required for indoor classes at this time. 
 
 
KCC SUMMER CAMP:   
Summer Camp registration opened on March 1st.  The first and last week of camp are almost 
full at 56 campers.  The rest of the weeks are about 70% full.  Many of the camp councilors 
from previous years have shown interest in returning and we have been getting some new 
applicants as well. 
Summer Camp runs for 9 weeks, starting June 13th and ending August 12th. Enroll by the 
week; camp day is 9-5 with the option of morning and after care. The cost of the camp will be 
$375 per week. Campers must be entering first through 6 grades, in the fall 2022.  
 
KCC: 
The 2022 Kensington senior class photo will be in person, taken on Sunday May 1st at 3:30pm 
at the Recreation Building. There will also be an option to submit individual photos for those 
who cannot make the date. Open to any class of 2022 senior who lives or has lived in 
Kensington or attended Kensington Hilltop School. 
 
Blood Drive is scheduled for Tuesday June 7th at the Community Center 10:00am -3:00pm. 
Register with Vitalant. 
 
 
ADULT CLASSES: 
Tai Chi with Nobuo Nishi remains on Fridays 9:30-11am. Drop in fee of $15. 
Looking to start some new adult classes in the coming months. 
  
TENNIS COURTS:  
Tennis Court reservations are required for weekends by calling the KCC office at 525-0292. A 
fee increase as of August 1st  to $7 residents and $10 non-resident for 1 hour of court time; 
checks can be made out to KPPCSD and left in the KCC office mail box. Weekdays are on a 
first come first serve basis except during KASEP Tennis classes. 
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